
From: Karen Costello
To: Michelle van Beusekom
Cc: Lucy Tulugarjuk; Zacharias Kunuk; Jonathan Frantz; Lloyd Lipsett; Isabelle Gilles; Tess C. Layton; Aluki Kotierk;

jsavikataaq@gov.nu.ca; jgroves@qia.ca; nathan.little.941@parl.gc.ca; Cynthia Amsden
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] NITV Board Response to NIRB April 6 order not to rebroadcast Phase 2 Hearings
Date: Monday, April 12, 2021 6:54:00 AM

Good day Michelle,
 
The exchange of correspondence with NITV’s legal counsel and the Board’s Chair that
occurred on April 9 and 10 and NITV’s correspondence from this morning will be filed when
the Board’s public registry reopens this morning. And the Board will refer to this exchange
at the commencement of this morning’s proceedings.  However, for the clarity of NITV and
all participants, the Board’s position has been explained and the Board will not authorize
rebroadcasts of proceedings while in decision-making for this file.  
 
The Board has valued our on-going working relationship with Isuma TV/NITV and
emphasizes that limits on making live feeds available to third party media outlets and limits
on any rebroadcasting during decision-making are standard practices amongst
administrative tribunals.  The Board strongly disagrees with the characterization of these
standard practices as “censorship”, as media continue to be present and accessibility by
live stream continues. 
 
 

Karen
Karen D. Costello, P. Geo, FGC
Executive Director
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360, Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0
kcostello@nirb.ca
(toll free) 1-866-233-3033, (direct) 867 983-4608, (fax) 1-867-983-2594, (website) www.nirb.ca
 
This email message is confidential, may be legally privileged and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. If you received this
message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should destroy the email message and any attachments or copies, and you are
prohibited from retaining, distributing, disclosing or using any information contained. Please inform us of the delivery error by return
email. Thank you for your cooperation.

 
 
 

From: Michelle van Beusekom <michelle@isuma.tv> 
Sent: April 12, 2021 7:40 AM
To: Karen Costello <kcostello@nirb.ca>
Cc: Lucy Tulugarjuk <lucy@isuma.tv>; Zacharias Kunuk <zkunuk@isuma.ca>; Jonathan Frantz
<jon@isuma.ca>; Lloyd Lipsett <lloyd@lklinternational.com>; Isabelle Gilles
<isabelle@lklinternational.com>; Tess C. Layton <TLayton@rmrf.com>; Aluki Kotierk
<AKotierk@tunngavik.com>; jsavikataaq@gov.nu.ca; jgroves@qia.ca; nathan.little.941@parl.gc.ca;
Cynthia Amsden <cynthia@roundstonepr.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] NITV Board Response to NIRB April 6 order not to rebroadcast Phase 2 Hearings
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow
direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Dear Karen,
 
On behalf of the NITV Board of Directors, I am sending you the attached open letter to NIRB,
intervenors and media which outlines the NITV board's decision on  Friday April 9 to respect the
order regarding rebroadcasting provided in NIRB's  April 6 letter to NITV.
 
We ask that this letter be shared with intervenors and posted to the NIRB public record.
 
Respectfully,
 
Michelle van Beusekom
Senior Advisor
NITV / Uvagut TV / Isuma
514-497-9129


